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866 UNITED NATIONS PLAZA NEW YORK, N. Y. 60 i7 

Augus-t 13 19G6.  

I% ek- 7 83 

.r. Glenn T. Seeborg, Cha-I.rman 
Atomic nergy Coi; I),.ssion 
lashintorn 25, D.C.  

Dear },vE. Seeborg 

Not'ice was recently given by the Atomic Energy 
Co m-iissa on that there w.,ill be a Public Hearing on.  
AlIgust 31 at B1uclhanan, New York, in reference to 
the proposed construction of a large nuclear power 
at Indian Point by Consolidated Edi

Li ttle publicity was given this notice and we 
find many interested public organizations are un
aware of the .hearings. The season of the year makcs 
it difficult for .interested par.ties to do research 
in sufficient time to have informed representatives 
at the hearing.  

Because this is such a major step and there 
appear to be compelling reasons for questioning the 
safety of such a plant so close to populous areas 
ungess special precautions are taken, we request. this 
hearing ie postponed and sufficient time be allowed 
in setting the date for another hearing to allow 
parties wo dsire to be heard a chance to prepare.  

Sincec] .y 

LB:jd Larry Bogart 
Director 
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